
August 17, 2025
 

WELCOME TO 
SOUTH MIDDLEBURG BAPTIST CHURCH 

 

4565 Alligator Blvd., Middleburg, FL 32068 
PO Box 1557, Middleburg, FL 32050-1557 

 

Pastor Delton Kilpatrick 
Home (904) 673-7325 

Church (904) 203-7577 
Website: SMBC.church 

Email: smbcfamily@att.net 
 

Youth/Young Adult Pastor Chuck Singer 
Home (904) 439-5501 

 
SCHEDULE OF SERVICES
Sunday School for All Ages 

Assemble at 9:30 AM  
Sunday Morning Worship 10:45 AM 

Children's Church 10:45 AM 
Sunday Evening Worship 6:00 PM 

 

Ladies Bible Study every Monday at 5:30 PM 
 

Ladies Prayer & Visitation every Tuesday at 10:00 AM 
 

Wednesday Night Prayer Meeting 6:00 PM 
Choir Practice every Wednesday Evening after Prayer 

Meeting (@ 7:15 PM) 
 

Men's Prayer Meeting every Thursday at 6:00 PM 

We need helpers in the Nursery & 
Children’s Church. If you are willing, 
please see Pastor Delton. Background 
checks are required for any person who 
works with children. Thank you!

 

Please silence all cell phones. 
Please, no food or drinks in the auditorium.  

* If you need to pray privately, we have Prayer Rooms available 
in the back hallway behind the Baptistry. * 

Church Calendar – Looking Ahead

❖ September 1st - Ladies Morning Fellowship at 10:00 AM. 

❖ September 6th – Men’s Breakfast. Meet at 8:00 AM at the 

church. 

❖ September 16th – Deacon & Trustee Meeting at 6:00 PM. 

❖ September 20th – Ladies Car Check at 8:00 AM. 

❖ September 28th – First “NexTGen” Service in the Fellowship 

Hall at 10:45 AM. Please be in prayer about this new 

ministry to reach our young people. Please invite any 

youth/young adult that you know. 

❖ October 25th – Fall Festival from 2-6 PM. There’s a sign-up 

sheet on the foyer desk for anyone who would like to help. 
 

DATE NURSERY BLESSINGS CHILDREN’S CHURCH
8/17 Sue & Denise Chuck & Becky 
8/24 Wanda & Carol Mary Beth & Becky 
8/31 Wanda & Laurel Chuck & Ellen 

 

The “Ernestine Lewis Library” is located in the back hallway to 
the left of the Baptistry. Browse our reading selection and 

remember to follow the posted guidelines for checking out and 
returning books. 


